
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
Prevention and Community Health 

Post Office Box 47830 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7830 

711 Washington Relay Service 

 

 

 

July 26, 2024 

 

Greetings Honorable Tribal Leaders, Partners and Professionals, 

 

SUBJECT: Invitation for Collaboration - WIC Vendor Rule Listening Session and Workshop 

 

In alignment with Chapter 43.376 RCW, the Washington State Centennial Accord of 1989, and DOH 

Consultation and Collaboration Procedure, we invite you to attend an upcoming tribal listening session 

and participate in a workshop on how changes to the Women, Infants and Children (WIC) vendor rules 

could affect tribal people and communities. 

 

Listening Session: Share comments on the challenges and barriers of participating as a WIC vendor. 

 

Monday, August 12, 2024 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM Zoom Meeting Link - Please Register 

 

Workshop: Review the draft rules language and communicate any concerns or feedback. 

 

Monday, September 9, 2024 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM Zoom Meeting Link - Please Register 

 

Please direct written comments or requests for additional information to Senior Policy Analyst, Karen 

Mullen, at karen.mullen@doh.wa.gov or 360-515-8279. You may also contact Office of Tribal Public 

Health and Relations Executive Director, Candice Wilson-Quatz’teanut, at candice.wilson@doh.wa.gov 

or 360-819-7626. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

Michele Roberts, MPH, MCHES  

Assistant Secretary  

Division of Prevention and Community Health  

  

Cc:  Lacy Fehrenbach - Chief of Prevention, Safety and Health - Department of Health 

Kristopher Holiday - Chief of Strategic Partnerships - Department of Health 

Karen Mullen - Senior Policy Analyst - Department of Health 

Elizabeth Perez - Chief of Public Affairs and Equity - Department of Health 

Kristin Peterson - Chief of Policy, Planning and Evaluation - Department of Health 

Umair A. Shah, MD, MPH - Secretary of Health - Department of Health 

Jessica Todorovich - Chief of Staff - Department of Health 

Brittany Tybo - Office of Nutrition Services Director - Department of Health 

Candice Wilson Quatz’tenaut (Lummi) - Executive Director OTPHR - Department of Health 

https://app.leg.wa.gov/rcw/default.aspx?cite=43.376
https://goia.wa.gov/relations/centennial-accord
https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/legacy/Documents/1200/DOHConsulationColllaborationProcedure.pdf
https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/legacy/Documents/1200/DOHConsulationColllaborationProcedure.pdf
https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2024-07/963-170-WICVendorRulemakingTribal.pdf
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0sde6rqTkjGdaVtb_VxfZqiUOhaQ7CPAJx
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAvf-qgrzwjHt0o3jRWmn0r6kuQ0lK-2XrL
mailto:karen.mullen@doh.wa.gov
mailto:candice.wilson@doh.wa.gov

